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P. O. BOX 391 (ZIP 32302) 
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February 26, 2020 

VIA: ELECTRONIC FILING 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

FILED 2/26/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 01106-2020 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Re: Petition by Tampa Electric Company for a limited proceeding to approve Third 
SoBRA effective January 1, 2020; Docket No. 20190136-EI 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

I am submitting this letter on behalf of Tampa Electric Company as a status repo1i on the 
two Third SoBRA projects approved in Order No. PSC-2019-0477-FOF-EI, issued November 19, 
2019. The Little Manatee River project was in service as of February 7, 2020, and the Wimauma 
project is expected to be in service in March 2020. The company will update the status of the 
Wimauma project after it is placed in service. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

cc: All Paiiies of Record 




